
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Dena"; Groves, Amber
Cc: "nbannister@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com"; Elmo Seabolt; Roger Johnson; James Fox; Kevin Ware; Christopher

Peracchi; Rebecca Uhr
Subject: RE: OWL 1RP 4820
Date: Thursday, November 30, 2017 11:45:00 AM
Attachments: approved_OWL 1RP 4820 Investigation Work Plan.pdf

Dear Ms. Vandenberg:
 
NMOCD approves of the proposed delineation plan for 1RP-4820 with these modifications.

1. Due to the presence of a surface waterbody approximately 750 ft. Southwest, permissible TPH
levels are 1000 mg/kg, not 5000 mg/kg.

2. For complete vertical delineation, permissible levels of chlorides, <= 600 mg/kg, must be
obtained and maintained for 10 ft. further in depth.

3. For each sample location, at least two depths must be submitted for laboratory analyses:
depth obtained and depth maintained permissible levels of BTEX, TPH extended, and
chlorides. All laboratory analyses must have accompanying field data.

4. Provide all pertinent field data for samples at depths without laboratory analyses.
 
Please confirm or inform if clarification is necessary.
 
Like approval from NMLSO is required. NMSLO may have additional stipulations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 

From: Dena [mailto:dena@kjenvironmental.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 10:12 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD
<Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: 'nbannister@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com' <nbannister@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>; Elmo Seabolt
<ESeabolt@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>; Roger Johnson <rjohnson@owlinv.com>; James Fox
<james@kjenvironmental.com>; Kevin Ware <kevin@kjenvironmental.com>; Christopher Peracchi
<cperacchi@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>; Rebecca Uhr <ruhr@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>
Subject: OWL 1RP 4820
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Good morning!
 
Please find the attached Investigation Work Plan for 1RP 4820. We look forward to your approval
and the subsequent commencement of work. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank
you!
 

 


